
 

 

3rd Quarter Newsletter 2019 
 

1. Information: 

Hey Team!  Welcome to our very first 

Newsletter! We are just too EXCITED to share 

this with you and keep all of you informed and 

up to date with the latest contributions 

Barnes Squared is making in our communities 

with your help.   

 

On Saturday 28th September we completed 

our very first interactive project! We decided 

to take the opportunity to write up this 

newsletter with the intention of keeping you 

updated as to where your donations go and 

the positive effect they have.  For this first 

project we made up 20 food parcels and 

handed them out to less fortunate individuals, 

most of whom used begging or odd jobs as a 

means of living.  In the parcel we had two 

sandwiches, an apple, a banana, packet of 

biscuits, water and canned spaghetti.  It may 

seem like a small project in the eyes of the 

reader, but we can confidently testify that the 

gratitude we received for providing them a 

meal, and taking time to listen to their stories, 

was truly enormous and sincere.   

Our journey started off in Brackenfell, after 

which we moved on to Durbanville, 

Plattekloof, and finally Bellville.  The most 

impacting story we heard was from one of the 

gentlemen, George Williams, whom we met in 

Plattekloof. George was walking to 

Welgelegen to get to one of his brothers to 

get documentation, after which he needed to 

make his way to Muizenburg, whether on foot 

or by taxi, for him it was no issue. This was 

because his other brother had been using his 

identity to steal his monthly pension. George's 

attitude was so humble and so grateful.  He 

believed that his faith would allow him to 



have a successful journey, and that his every 

need would be provided for. What a 

remarkable man, we are privileged to have 

helped him with our contribution.   

This is just the beginning of how your 

donations can improve someone’s life and 

make a difference in this world. We aim to 

spread smiles as far and wide as possible. 

Thank you to each of you who believed in this 

cause and for your generous hearts. Without 

your help this would not be possible. We 

appreciate all the monetary assistance and 

together we can make a difference.  

Our newsletters are one of the ways we 

would like to keep you in touch with all the 

projects your donations have assisted with. 

We will keep them short and concise, and 

highlight how your donations are making a 

difference in the lives of others. 

We are working on an exciting launch for our 

social media platforms now that we have 

completed our first project. Thank you for 

your recurring monthly donations, keep a look 

out on our Instagram and Facebook pages for 

Launch Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any comments or suggestions 

relating to the information provided in this 

quarterly newsletter feedback system please 

do not hesitate to send us an email: 

info@barnessquared.com 

mailto:info@barnessquared.com

